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I do not believe that environmental charities should be forced to spend money on
"remediation" work, but be free to set their own priorities for best results.

If our Australian Government was looking out for Australia, the general public would have
no need to donate to charities to support our environment. The Australian community
expects these groups to stand up for the best environmental outcomes.

It would seem the Australian Government is too busy chasing the next dollar, rather than
concerning itself with our environmental problems.  Instead of restricting these groups'
voices we need to share opposing points of view, and discuss how to protect what we
already have!  

Thankyou
Lynne Pullan




